October 8, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

The Senior Student Council at Minico High School has a concern regarding graduation. The set
graduation date for Minico High School is on May 23, 2019. Burley High School’s graduation is
set on the same date. The concern is for families with seniors graduating in both schools not
being able to attend, due to the fact that both graduations are being held on the same day. We are
a small community and it is not uncommon for families to have family members in both high
schools. Even though both graduations are at different times, they are fairly close, enough to
cause a choice. It would be more convenient to have Minico’s graduation on a different day.

We propose to change Minico’s graduation date to May 21, 2019.

Sincerely,

Ol Uiy

Senior Student Council



